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JoAnn Sutton

From: Sofield, Richard [Richard.Sofield2@usdoj.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, February 25, 2009 2:26 PM

To: David Krech; Francis Gutierrez; George Li; Howard Griboff, James Ball; Janeese Parker; JoAnn
Sutton; Jodi Cooper; Susan OConnell; Mary.Wheaton2@usdoj.gov

Subject: [TT] Comments on STAs

Team Telecom has no comment regarding the following STAs:

Reach Ltd -- ITC-STA-20081224-00546
RGNL -- SCL-STA-20081224-00024

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Thank you.

Richard C. Sofield

Director

Foreign Investment Review Staff
National Security Division

United States Department of Justice
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